
Submitter: Nicole Wydra 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Hello, 

Our state animal is the beaver. We need to do more to protect this animal that means 

so much to our environment. With increasing stressors on our ecosystems it's 

important for these amazing and beneficial animals to be allowed to do what they do. 

All of us who grew up in Oregon know how special it is. Please help save it by 

protecting it's native animals and where they live. 

Thank-you 


